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Silent Notification 
 
 On February 3, 2022, WCNC-TV, Inc. (“Licensee”), the licensee of W17EE-D, Lilesville, NC, 
discovered that the translator was offline.  Station personnel have determined that the Larcan 
41D2274G1PS  50 Volt power supply used to power the amplifier in the transmitter had failed.  Because 
the original 50 Volt power supply module is no longer manufactured, Licensee sent the unit to Maple 
Leaf RF for service to retrofit a currently available model into the system.  Licensee received the 
retrofitted unit on the afternoon of February 14, 2022.  Assuming no further equipment failures are 
identified in the course of completing repairs, Licensee intends to install the unit and return the station 
to service on February 15, 2022. 


